THE CHESTNUT TREE REVISED OPENING HOURS
We will be opening again at 12pm on 4th July for drinks only.
As we are unable to serve food at present, our opening hours will be as follows:
Monday to Thursday 5.30 to 10.30pm
Friday 4 to 11.30
Saturday 12 to 10.30pm 
Sunday 12pm to 10.30pm
These hours will be reviewed as Government Guidelines change.
As we will not be open lunchtime’s prescriptions will continue to be 
delivered to your door until further notice.
